
Rectory Garden Working Group - Saturday 7th November 

 

On a wet Saturday morning in November – a group of about a dozen or so volunteers set about 

clearing the garden at the back of the rectory. In just an hour we had cleared enough to fill the skip 

and by the end of the morning had created a huge pile of additional waste. Which was later removed 

along with the delapidated shed! 

The garden was cleared very effectively with more achieved than was expected. 

Thanks to all who joined us. Special thanks to Bob Hill who set the whole thing in motion and spends 

so much of his time looking after the churchyard and gardens. Also to Simon Elks who brought his 

expertise and energy to singlehandedly cut down and neaten the laurel hedge overlooking the road.  

 

                              

                               

                                                           


